
                                                                                                            

Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 28th June 2019    
DATES FOR THE DIARY  

It is the busy time of the year. The children’s reports are nearly finished – I have the 
pleasure of reading them this weekend. I really enjoy seeing the child in the 
descriptions and the teachers always capture the individual child perfectly. The 
assessments of the children’s progress are being made. It is important that we are 
clear about what your child understands and finds more difficult so we can support 
them in the next academic year.  
 
There are lots of other things happening as well. These are the other important dates 
as the term and year come to an end: 
 
Tuesday 2nd July – Magic Lantern is in working with the children from Years 5 and 6 
Wednesday 3rd July- Bling your Bike competition. Please bring in your bike or scooter 
with any decorations you like on Wednesday. Make sure it is still safe to ride and 
nothing interferes with the brakes, steering or gears. 
Monday 8th July – Parents evenings for reception classes and all key stage 1 and 2 
classes ( not Elm, Olive, Plum and Hawthorn) 
Wednesday 10th July – Parents evening Elm, Olive, Plum and Hawthorn classes 
Monday 15th July – Summer Reading Challenge is launched by Shepherd Bush library. 
Assemblies take place in the morning. 
Tuesday 16th July – children go to their new classes and meet their new teacher in the 
morning 
Wednesday 17th /Thursday 18th July – Key Stage 1 classes visit the Ecology Centre in 
Holland Park 
Thursday 18th July – Leavers Play in the evening  
Friday 19th July- Sports Day for key stage 2 in the Linford Christie Stadium 
Monday 22nd July – Indoor sports in school in the morning. Staff  v. pupils football 
match in the afternoon 
Tuesday 23rd July – end of term – school finishes at 1.45pm 
 
There is always a lot to do but it is fun as well. We look forward to enjoying these last 
few weeks with your children! 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Mr. Brown 



 

ELM CLASS AT THE LYRIC THEATRE SCHOOLS FESTIVAL 
On Thursday morning, Elm class performed their short ballet at the Lyric Theatre. It 
was wonderful to see the class learn about timing, poise, teamwork and many 
other skills as they prepared for and performed the dance. Here they are with 
Andre, the dance teacher, just about to perform. 

 
 

REMINDERS  

 UNIFORM - Navy blue is the school colour. So we ask that all headscarves or 
hair bows are navy blue as well.  

 TIMES TABLES ROCKSTARS - To help our children develop their confidence in 
times tables go to https://ttrockstars.com/ 

 SCHOOL LUNCHES – all school lunches must be paid for before your child eats. 
We cannot support children who choose to eat school lunches on certain days 
because they like the food. 

 TWITTER! SIGN UP TODAY! You can download the app free today, and search 
@Old_oakprimary. 

 PLEASE ENSURE YOUR PARENTPAY LUNCH ACCOUNTS ARE IN CREDIT – Thank 
you to all parents who ensure their ParentPay lunch accounts are in credit prior 
to the following week.  However, some parents are still not keeping up to date 
with payments for their children’s school meals.  The School Business Manager 
will be writing to parents to whom this applies in after the half term.                                                                              
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